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Oregon State

UNIVERSITY

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD

188637: 30th Street Storm Renewal ReBid

June 8, 2017

Oregon State University, Construction Contracts Administration, a division of Procurement,
Contracts and Materials Management (PCMM) hereby issues this notice of intent to award a
contract for the above mentioned project to Professional Underground Services consistent with
OSU Standard 580-063.

Written protests via e-mail, or fax will be accepted until 5:00PM Sunday June 11, 2017. Protests
submitted after this date and time will not be accepted or considered. Protests must be submitted
in writing to PCMM and should be sent to the attention of the Chief Procurement Officer:
kelly.kozisek@oregonstate.edu.

Solicitation files are available for review only to those firms submitting bids or proposals during
the protest period at the address listed above. To schedule an appointment to review the files,
please contact Kelly Oar by email at kelly.oar@oregonstate.edu or by telephone at (541) 737-
4672.
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